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July 31, 2020 
 

AHA, AMA and ANA Release Public Service 

Announcement as Part of Campaign Urging the Public 

to Wear a Mask to Help Stop the Spread of COVID-19  
 
Together, the AHA, the American Medical Association (AMA) and American Nurses 
Association (ANA) today released a public service announcement (PSA) urging the 
American public to take three simple steps to help stop the spread of COVID-19: wear a 
mask, practice physical distancing and wash hands frequently.  
 
The PSA is the first element of AHA’s comprehensive Wear A Mask campaign to 
increase public acceptance of these essential actions and builds upon the joint open 
letter to the public released earlier this month by AHA, AMA and ANA.   
  
In conjunction with the release of the PSA, AHA will provide content and resources for 
hospitals and health systems, along with other partner organizations, to adapt and use. 
This will include PSAs in both Spanish and English, radio and digital ads, editorial 
content and social media posts. You can access these resources on AHA’s website.  
 
Further Questions: 
If you have questions, please contact the AHA at 800-424-4301. 

https://www.aha.org/press-releases/2020-07-31-aha-ama-and-ana-release-public-service-announcement-part-campaign-urging
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ePrJXoqzgm8&feature=youtu.be
https://www.aha.org/lettercomment/2020-07-06-aha-ama-ana-open-letter-urging-public-wear-mask-stop-covid-19-spread
https://www.aha.org/wearamask

